
 
Obesity APPG 
Extraordinary General Meeting 
Wednesday 28th February 2018, 11.00, Portcullis House. 
 
Minutes 
 
Present: 

 Mary Glindon MP 

 Baroness Jenkin of Kennington 

 Ian Lucas MP 

 Andrew Selous MP 

 Eleanor Smith MP 

 Maggie Throup MP 
 

1. Election of Chair 
 
Andrew Selous MP was proposed and seconded, and elected unopposed. 
 
Mr Selous welcomed the parliamentarians present and thanked them for supporting the Group, saying 
he was looking forward to taking the Group forward as its Chair to look at the issue of obesity. 
 
Ian Lucas MP said he agreed it was a critical issue which needed attention. 
 
Mary Glindon MP passed on the good wishes of the Body Image APPG and said she would be pleased 
to work together with the Obesity APPG, which the group agreed would be positive. 
 
Eleanor Smith MP said the work of the group was very timely, and that she looks forward to continuing 
to serve as a vice chair. 
 
The meeting closed at 11.17. 
 
 


